PUBLIC HEARING ON BUDGET

The City of Thorndale will hold
a Public Hearing on the
2023-2024 Budget for the
City of Thorndale on

Wednesday, September 13, 2023
at 5:30 p.m.

This budget will raise more property taxes than last

year’s budget by $15,731.97 or .04% and of that amount

$707.24 is tax revenue to be raised from new property
added to the tax roll.

The hearing will be held in the council meeting room
at:

Thorndale City Hall
105 N Main Street
Thorndale, Texas 76577

The City Council will vote on the 2023-2024 Budget
immediately following the Public Hearing.

Stacy Irwin
City Secretary

Posted on Thursday, August 16, 2023




